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NEXT MEETING 

Wednesday Oct 5, 7:00 PM 

WaterStone Savings Bank 

6560 S. 27th St. 

Oak Creek, WI 

2022 CLUB OFFICERS 

The RAMS Horn 
Monthly Recap 

RAMS Members Picnic 
This month we saw some significant rainfall. On September 11/12th,  
Franklin got 6.9 inches of rain. As you can expect, the field got a little 
flooded. Oakwood Road was closed for a few days. Bob Glowienka 

and Jeff Kraczek 
took many walks 
out to the field 
and kept the 
club up to date 
on the field’s 
condition. As a 
result we 
postponed the 
club picnic from 
the 17th to the 
24th. By then 

there was no standing water, but even on the way West side, the 
grass was still a 
little wet.  Still, 
the weather was 
reasonable and 
the winds were 
good as well. It 
was great to see 
so many people 
in a very normal-
feeling picnic 
once again. 
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AROUND THE AREA 

Upcoming Events 
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10/15/2022, 9AM - 1PM 

Pot O' Gold RC Show 

South Bend RC Club 

South Bend, IN 

southbendrc.org 

 

 

11/05/2022, 9AM - 12PM 

Swap Meet 

Chicagoland RC Modelers 

Mt. Prospect, IL 

crcmflyers.com 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

01/29/2023 

Milwaukee Co. RC Assoc. 

Swap Meet 

WWW.RAMSRCCLUB.COM 

Monthly Recap 

RAMS Members Picnic cont. 
Lots of smiling faces and lots of full bellies! A huge thank you to Tom 

and Pam Young for grilling our brats and burgers! The food was 

amazing as always. We also had a surprise raffle for several kits that 

were donated to the club. Thanks to Tim Sorensen for organizing 

this. 

https://www.southbendrc.org/
https://crcmflyers.com/
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